
September 26, 2018 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL- sfarist@cityofkeywest-fl.gov 

&U.S. MAIL 

Samantha Farist, CLRP 

Director Human Resources 

1300 White Street 

Key West, FL 33040 

RE: IAFF Local1424- Contract Ratification 

Dear Samantha: 

Please be advised that the members of IAFF Local1424 conducted a ratification vote on Tuesday, 

September 25, 2018, and voted in favor of ratification the 2018-2021 proposed contract. 

Sincerely, 

i #df(~, 
Omar Garcia, Union President 

cc: Christina Gornail, Union Counsel 


